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3rd November 2017 

Dear Parents, 

You will remember from last year that we wanted to make the most of our outdoor space all year 

round and introduced ‘Wellies’ so that children  could use the field at lunchtime. It meant that there 

was more space for everyone and fewer accidents! We all loved being on the field and had much 

more fun too! Now the weather is turning wetter we are going to re-introduce ‘Wellies’ at 

lunchtimes.     

If children would like to play on the field at lunchtimes then this is what they need to do: 

 Bring a pair of wellies to school. (There is no need to bring any designer wellies, just get a 

cheap pair, as you will be keeping them in School all term.)  

 Wellies will be kept in a storage box. There will be one for each class.   

 Wellies need to be clearly marked with your child’s name. 

We will be starting this from Monday. If you have any more questions about our plans, please contact 

us and we will be happy to help you. (Children who still have wellies in school will be given these to 

bring home to check if they still fit!) 

Thank you! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Lucy W & John H (Year 6 VIPs) 

on behalf of 

Escomb Primary School VIP group (Voice in Pupils)                                                                         
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